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CBM Contractor Alert - Coronavirus

Dear CBM Contractor

Due to advice from Australian Health Authorities, CBM's client has implemented a 14
day exclusion period for any team member who has:

1. Visited Hong Kong or Mainland China in the past 14 days; and/or
2. Been in contact with any confirmed cases of Coronavirus.

It is requested that you:

1. Communicate this policy to all staff and/or subcontractors that you engage;

2. Advise CBM if you have any staff and/or subcontractors that meet the 14 day
exclusion period requirements per above; and

3. Ensure that any affected staff and/or subcontractors do not attend site.

CBM's Client Safety Team are working closely with all State and Federal Government
Health Departments and we will provide an update as the situation changes.

If you have any questions regarding this message, please contact
service@cbmfg.com.au or 02 6763 0410 and we can assist.

Kind Regards,

The CBM Team
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